
Exciting new event coming soon!

News story

The Operational Delivery Profession launches Power to Progress on 1 December.

It’s recognised that women are under-represented in senior strategic and
management roles across the Civil Service.

Power to Progress is aimed at anyone who is interested in exploring how women
in the Operational Delivery Profession can progress their careers towards the
attainment of these higher-level roles.

Combining presentations from inspirational guest speakers and informative
‘Power Hour’ sessions, the event will offer delegates practical advice and
coaching on achieving career development in times of change and explore how
the challenges of modern leadership can be managed.

Registration for this digital event is now open for those who have received
an invitation ODP Power to Progress website.

If you have not received an invite and would like to attend, please email the
team at events.operational-delivery-profession@hmrc.gov.uk.

You can also keep up with all the latest news from the event on our social
media pages, using the hashtag #P2PODP on Twitter, Facebook and LinkedIn.
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